
City of Ann Arbor

Legislation Text

301 E. Huron St.
Ann Arbor, MI  48104
http://a2gov.legistar.
com/Calendar.aspx

Resolution to Approve a Request from SVP Corporation for a New Resort Class C Liquor License to
be Located at 2721 Plymouth Road - d/b/a The Wine Seller
Attached for your consideration is a request from SVP Corporation for a new Resort Class C Liquor
License to be located at 2721 Plymouth Road. The applicant plans to split the existing space into half
retail and half restaurant space, with a full lunch and dinner menu which would include craft beers
and wine.

The Police, Planning and Development, Treasurer and Fire Services approved the application. There
are no delinquent property taxes, all application fees are paid and there are no objections from City
Staff.
Prepared by :  Anissa R. Bowden, Council Administrative Coordinator
Reviewed by:  Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk
Sponsored by:  Council Liquor License Review Committee
RESOLVED, That the request from SVP Corporation for a new Resort Class C Liquor License to be
located at 2721 Plymouth Road, d/b/a The Wine Seller, be approved based on the revised seating
design to seat 100 persons.

Sponsored by: Council Liquor License Review Committee
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